
 

 

Nick Van Duyn E-7 Conclave Scholarship 
 

Bob White Lodge 
 

 
Each year the Van Duyn family honors their son Nick’s love of the E-7 Conclave Fellowship by 
presenting a 1st year Ordeal member an opportunity to attend the E-7 Conclave Fellowship. 
Nick’s biography is on the back of this form. 

 
To apply for the scholarship, complete the questions below, obtain your parent’s and unit 
leader’s approval.  Completed forms should be mailed to the Georgia-Carolina Council BSA, 
4132 Madeline Dr, Augusta, GA 30909 or submitted directly to the Bob White Lodge Chief.  

 
Requirements:  1. A youth who has completed the Ordeal within 12 months of Conclave  
 2. Complete the questions below (use back if more space is needed)  
 3. Obtain parent and Scoutmaster approval  

 4. If selected, write an anonymous letter to the Van Duyn family about your 
Conclave experience.  

 
Your Name: _________________________________ Unit ______________________________      

 
Phone Number: _______________________________ Date of Ordeal _____________________  
 
A. How will the Conclave experience help you grow as a person? 

 
 
 
 

B. How will you use your Conclave experience to help your Troop? 
 
 
 

 
C. How will you use your Conclave experience to help the Bob White Lodge?  

 

 

 

 
 
Parent Approval ______________________ Scoutmaster Approval _______________________ 

  



Nicholas Andrew “Nick” Van Duyn 

September 13, 1989 – September 21, 2006 

 

Nicholas was a native and lifelong resident of Martinez, GA.  Nick attended Lakeside High 

School and was a member of Cub Scout Pack 182 and Boy Scout Troop 182.  He started 

Scouting at the age of 6 and was a Life Scout, earning over 50 merit badges, and was nearing the 

completion of his quest for Eagle Scout recognition.  He had held virtually every leadership 

position within his Troop.  Nick was a Brotherhood member of the Bob White Lodge #87 Order 

of the Arrow in which he served two terms as Lodge Registrar.  Highlights of Nick's Scouting 

years include attending the 2005 National Jamboree at Fort A. P. Hill, VA; working three 

summers on Camp Staff in the Shooting Sports Area with the Georgia-Carolina Council; and 

attending the 2006 National Order of the Arrow Conference at Michigan State University.  He 

was a member of the Lakeside High School Army Junior ROTC Unit where he had achieved the 

Rank of Sergeant.  Nick’s greatest passion in Scouting was the Order of the Arrow.  He was able 

to attend two “Dixie” Conclaves that always ignited newfound passion for the Order and 

Scouting in general.  He could not understand why some would not want this experience.  In 

early summer of 2014, the Nicholas A. “Nick” Van Duyn Shooting Sports Pavilion was 

dedicated at Robert E. Knox Scout Reservation.  This facility serves Shotgun and Tomahawk 

programs. 

 

Use section below if more space if needed to answer questions: 


